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Achieve and Believe, Care and Share, Safe and Secure, Enjoy Together 

 
Can you believe there are only three weeks left until half term? 

 
Congratulations to Mrs Dale! 
We are delighted to share the exciting news that Mrs Dale became a Grandma last 
week. Her daughter gave birth to a beautiful baby boy, Elliott Max! What a lucky boy 
he is!  
 
Parent Mail 
Please remember to check your emails on a daily basis. The school uses ‘Parent 
Mail’ as our primary form of communication. The system indicates how many 
parents/carers check emails and we are noticing that this is declining. This is 
probably due to the number of emails being received currently. Can we suggest that 
if you haven’t already done so, you download the APP? This is a much easier way of 
receiving notifications, many of which include key information for your child. Thank 
you for your support.  
 
School Photos 
Tempest photographers will be in school on Monday 5th October for the morning. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to photograph siblings together due to the logistics of 
mixing children from various ‘bubbles’. However, every child will be photographed 
individually.  
 
Parental Consultations 
We would like to invite you to a brief consultation with your child’s class teacher via 
telephone. Due to the current Covid-19 restrictions, we are not able to hold these 
meetings in school. Slots can still be booked via Parent Mail to fit around your family 
arrangements. Consultations will take place on: 
 
Nursery to YEAR 4: Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st October 15:30-18:00 
 
These meetings will provide the opportunity to hear how well your child has settled 
back into school and allow you to ask any questions.  
 
Halloween Themed Day 
Children are invited to come into school on FRIDAY 23rd OCTOBER dressed in a 
Halloween themed outfit. We will be organising a themed day, full of fun activities 
such as a class treasure hunt and storytelling. We hope this will be a nice alternative 
to trick or treating this year.  
 
Remember that we break up for half term on Friday 23rd October and return to 
school on Monday 2nd November.  
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